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Telephone : IFE 50
Telegrams : Museum, IFe CURATOR'’S OFFICE,
IFE MUSEUM,
IFE

Zuth April,1961

Dear Dr., Duff,

Thank you for your letter of February 23rd which has
gust arriveds I am very flattered by your kind remarks
about my account of the set of Haida Gambling Séﬁtéﬂb. 1t
is particularly gratifying to have you confirm my identifications.
By all means copy my illustrations, but note that there is a
véat on Figure 1, 5 which shouldn't be there. The blocks have
beeh reduced to - 11near”TTd‘“fhe’ow;g1naA dra \\4~L aﬁd have>)
lost a little clarity in the process. Perhaps you would care
to borrow the original drawings which are with Nr.W.B.Fagg, the
Honorary Editor of Man. I presume that you will make acknowledge-
ment to the Manchester Museum and to lMan.

I have no separate but enclose a copy of the whole issue

including my article.

Yours truly,

FWi/EAO. AréW

" Dr. W. Duff,

Curator of AnthPODOlOUy,
Qflice of Provineial Museun ,
Victoria.




